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Winter Swimming

The attendance problems continue for swimming. This past
weekend, even with only 16 competitors for the boys final, there
were people who couldn't get into the facility until less than an
hour remained.

The Board has already approved the dividing of the swim meet
into qualifying meets for 2023-24, and staff will be ready to
present a plan in May.

However, it should also be noted that the SEC has set the
conference swim meet for February 20-24 in 2024, a week later
than the normal dates on the high school corresponding
calendar. Any usage of UK will need to be that weekend, which
overlaps with our current scheduled date for wrestling.

Staff will review issues.



